
 
 

  
 

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

	
American	Prep-West	Valley	1	Campus	Newsletter		

March	19,	2021	

	
March	Builder	Theme:		

I	am	a	builder	when	I	quickly	acknowledge	mistakes	and	humbly	make	amends	
	

This	month,	the	students	have	been	learning	about	the	importance	of	admitting	when	they	
have	made	a	mistake	and	trying	hard	to	make	things	right.		This	link	will	take	you	to	the	
lunch-time	video	that	introduced	the	students	to	this	month’s	Builder	theme:			
https://youtu.be/j7LYp2N6GBo 
	
Staff	Appreciation	Week—THANK	YOU	SO	MUCH!	
Parents	and	students—thank	you	so	very,	very	much	for	a	wonderful	staff	appreciation	week!		
The	staff	were	delighted	and	enjoyed	every	day!		Please	click	on	this	link	to	see	some	
highlights	of	what	made	the	week	so	very,	very	special	for	us.			
https://youtu.be/5k4_Ejz5QE4	
	
Parents—please	be	sure	you	submit	volunteer	hours	for	your	time	and	for	your	donations.		
This	is	the	link	to	do	that	(and	will	always	be	found	at	the	end	of	the	newsletters!)	

CALENDAR	
March	19-Apr	2	
Monday,	March	22	
Tuesday,	March	23	
Thurs,	March	25	
Thurs,	March	25	
Friday,	March	26	
Friday,	March	26	
March	26-April	9	
TTuesday,	March	30	
Wed,	March	30	
Friday,	April	2	
Friday,	April	2	
Friday,	April	2	
April	5-9	
April	15	
April	16	
		

	
Annual	Parent	Survey	Window—See	email	from	3.19.21*	
Reading	University	Logs	due	
12:15	Dismissal	(Professional	Development)	12:15-12:35	pickup	
Virtual	Spring	Music	Concert	–	5th	&	6th	Grades	
“Celebration	of	Excellence”	video	link	emailed*	
Term	4	Work	Deadline	
Spirit	Day!		(April	2	will	be	regular	uniform	day	for	Builder	of	the	Year	Awards)	
Re-Enrollment	Window*	
Parent	Empowerment	Zoom:	Human	Trafficking	7:00pm	
Last	Day	to	Pre-Order	Yearbooks	$20	
Wear	regular	M-Th	Uniform	today	for	Builders	Assembly	
Builder	of	the	Year	Awards	10:00	am	
End	of	Term	4	/	Report	Cards	come	home	
No	School	–	Spring	Break	
Parent-Teacher	Conferences	3-7pm	
No	school	for	students	/	Parent-Teacher	Conferences	
	
*New	additions	to	this	newsletter	calendar	list	

	 Electronic	calendar	can	be	accessed	on	the	website	@	http://westvalley1.americanprep.org/	
Facebook	page:	https://facebook.com/americanprepWV/	
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Please	use	this	google	form	link	or	scan	the	QR	code	to	report	your	volunteer	hours	
and	donations:		https://forms.gle/BM4czREG5qKbiPicA	
	
	

MARCH	MADNESS—The	BIG	THREE	Things	You	Need	to	Do!	
Parents—there	are	3	important	things	that	you	need	to	do	this	month!	
	
1.		ANNUAL	PARENT	SURVEY.		Every	family	is	asked	to	complete	the	annual	parent	survey.		
Your	anonymous	feedback	is	valued	and	needed	and	is	used	as	we	prepare	our	school	
improvement	plans	for	the	upcoming	school	year.		You	should	have	received	an	email	on	
March	19	with	the	link	and	your	family	number.		This	needs	to	be	completed	by	April	2nd.		
We	are	aiming	to	be	the	campus	with	the	highest	participation	rate	this	year!		Help	us	meet	
that	goal!	
2.	“CELEBRATION	OF	EXCELLENCE”	MEETING.		This	annual	meeting	for	all	parents	will	be	
done	in	video	form	this	year.		Please	watch	for	a	link	to	be	sent	out	on	Thursday,	March	26.		
Re-enrollment	information	will	be	provided	at	the	end	of	the	video.	
3.		RE-ENROLLMENT	FOR	2021-2022	SCHOOL	YEAR.		Once	you	have	watched	the	
“Celebration	of	Excellence”	video,	you	are	ready	to	complete	your	re-enrollment	for	next	
school	year	on	Skyward.		This	will	need	to	be	completed	by	Friday,	April	9	as	we	will	begin	
filling	our	open	seats	with	new	students	after	that	date.	
	
Parent-Teacher	Conferences—April	15	&	16	
Our	spring	parent-teacher	conferences	are	scheduled	for	April	15	&	16.		Before	the	break,	the	
homeroom	teachers	will	send	out	a	link	to	sign	up	for	a	conference	time.		Please	be	sure	to	do	
this!		These	conferences	are	mandatory	ones	and	parents	will	meet	with	each	of	their	
children’s	homeroom	teachers.		

	Congratulations	to	these	STAND	OUT	students!	
It	has	been	an	exciting	month	for	APA-West	Valley	1	students!		Saturday,	March	20	was	the	
Northern	Utah	Regional	Spelling	Bee	and	West	Valley	1	was	represented	by	SUPER	
SPELLERS:	5th	grader,	Nur	Azametli	and	4th	grader,	Ian	Perez.		It	was	an	experience	they	
were	excited	to	be	part	of	and	both	said	they	will	be	preparing	to	have	that	opportunity	again	
next	year.	
	
The	awards	have	been	announced	for	the	University	of	Utah	Science	&	Engineering	Fair	that	
happened	earlier	this	month.		Sixth	grader	Isabelle	Griggs’	placed	3rd	with	her	project	in	the	
elementary	Mechanical	&	Materials	Engineering	division	and	sixth	grader	William	Rollins	
took	3rd	place	in	the	elementary	Earth	&	Environmental	Science	division!		WAY	TO	GO	
STUDENTS!	
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Yearbooks	On	Sale	Through	March	31	
Don’t	miss	out	on	this	year’s	absolutely	memorable	yearbook!		It	is	on	sale	for	$20	through	
March	31.		Price	will	be	$25	after	that	date	(limited	copies	available.)		You	can	
order	your	yearbook	at	this	website:		www.purchaseyearbook.com		The	school	
code	is:		APAWV1YB2021	.		You	can	also	scan	the	QR	code	to	get	to	the	
website.		If	you	need	assistance	or	alternate	payment	options,	please	contact	
the	front	office	staff.			
	
Builders	of	the	Year	Assembly-April	2	
Each	month,	a	student	from	each	class	is	nominated	by	their	teacher	as	a	Builder	of	the	
Month,	being	an	excellent	example	of	the	Builder	theme	for	the	month.		Once	a	year,	one	
student	from	each	grade	is	selected	as	the	Builder	of	the	Year,	a	once-in-a-lifetime	award.		We	
are	looking	forward	to	this--our	first	live	assembly	together	as	a	student	body	this	year--on	
Friday,	April	2.		Because	this	is	an	extra	special	event,	we	are	asking	students	to	wear	their	
full	M-Th	uniform	on	this	day.			
	
Need	ALMA	Grading	Program	Help?			
Are	you	checking	your	student’s	grades	weekly?		Please	call	or	email	Mrs.	Melanie	Ferlo	
(mferlo@apamail.org)	or	Ms.	Brenna	Wiscombe	(bwiscombe@apamail.org)	in	the	Academic	
Office	if	you	need	help	with	the	ALMA	grading	program.			

Report	Your	Hours	for	the	Parent	Empowerment	Meeting	
Si	no	ha	actualizado	sus	horas	de	voluntariado	recientemente,	¡hágalo!	Si	asistió	a	la	reunión	
de	empoderamiento	de	los	padres	sobre	la	prevención	del	suicidio	a	principios	de	marzo,	
¡recuerde	informar	2	horas	de	tiempo	voluntario	para	participar	en	ella!	El	enlace	para	
informarlo	se	encuentra	a	continuación.	
	
Reporting	Your	Volunteer	Hours	

Please	use	this	google	form	link	or	scan	the	QR	code	to	report	your	volunteer	hours	
and	donations:		https://forms.gle/BM4czREG5qKbiPicA 

 
 

 
 

	
	
	
	
	

Report	Your		
Volunteer	Hours		
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Please	Support	These	Local	Businesses	that	Supported	Us!	
This	month	we	want	to	give	a	huge	shout	out	to	these	local	businesses	that	made	donations	
for	our	Staff	Appreciation	Week.		If	you	visit	one	of	these	places,	please	be	sure	to	mention	
you	are	from	American	Prep	WV1	and	thank	them!		Please	let	them	know	how	much	their	
support	is	appreciated!	
	
Shahrazad	Market	&	Restaurant	@	1615	W.	2100	S.		
Soup	Kitchen	@	1411	S.	Redwood	Rd		
Darla’s	Donuts	@	2278	S.	Redwood	Rd	
Sonic	Drive	In	@	1741	W.	3600	S.	
Les	Schwab	@	2105	S.	Redwood	Rd.	
Purcell	Tire	@	1335	W.	2100	S.	
Salt	Lake	City	Golf	Courses	
Ogie’s	Café	@	3515	S.	Redwood	Rd.	
Manka	Restaurant	@	5500	W.	Amelia	Earhart	Dr.	Suite	
#	303	SLC	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
Caruso’s	Deli	@	1305	W.	2100	S.	
IFA	@	1147	W.	2100	S.	
Apollo	Burger	@	950	W.	1700	S.	
Dee’s	@	2085	S.	Redwood	Rd.	
Denny’s	@	2025	S.	900	W.	
Flying	J	@	2025	S.	900	W.		
John	Paras	Furniture	@	3565	S.	Redwood	Rd.	
TS	Cuts	&	Hair	Salon	@	3521	S.	Redwood	
	
	


